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Octover ' 3, 1973

Mr. Archie D. McCutcheon, President
Canadian Mine Services

475 Howe Street

Vancouver, British Columbia

CANADA

Dear Arch:

Enclosed please find a copy of the full report by Bill Sharp on my Atlin
properties. I am, of course, most interested in the Otter and Wright
Creek properties but the hard-rock prospects look excellent for the Lucky
Gold-Silver property. We have recelved considerable drill and other data
from various sources and also have finally :otten the Drain Lease which I
wanted to acquire before proceeding with the program. Now that my assembly
is complete on Otter Creek I would appreciate your reviewing this and
giving me any thoughts you might have as to whether you would like to
inspect the property, talk with Bill Sharp to whom I am sending a copy

of this letter or whether you are free to undertake a project of this

type at present. After you look over the material snd talk to Bill we

can discuss whatever would be the next step toward the determination of
the proper mining procedure and financial requirements. In regard to
finances, I have discovered a buyer for the product who 1s very interested
and claims he is able to assist the financing of production, in turn for

a supply contract to him. I am attempting to check out and qualify this
individual and his company so that I may know whether this is a relisble
source of funds. I cannot see how the project would require as much as Atlanta
unless a dredze is the answer. In any event, it is a completely different
type of project and would require the critical eye and 00d suigestions

of Angus.

With best personal regards and hopes that this finds you and others at
CMS 1n good health and spirits I am,

Sincerely,

“RLD

Rutherford Day
RD/ jh

Vee: Mr. William Sherp

Enc.



